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13th July 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Mufti Day – Friday 16th July 2021 

 

I am writing to inform you that on Friday, 16th July, we will be holding a Mufti Day when students may 
wear casual clothes.   
 
We are asking each student to bring in a minimum donation of £2.00 which can be paid via ParentPay. 
Year 7 students are asked to donate a minimum of £1 as they will be wearing their Games kit as per a 
normal Friday. 
 
The money raised will be split between two charities, the ‘Royal Brompton & Harefield Hospital charity’ 
and ‘StopWatch’.  
 
Our Food Technican who recently died, Ms Binns, was cared for by the Royal Brompton hospital in the 
period leading up to her death, so we would like to support them. 
 
‘Stopwatch’ was a charity chosen by a group of Year 9 students who came second in the annual FirstGive 
competition.  Sadly there are no longer second or third prizes in this competition, which is why we would 
like to support this charity. You can find out more about ‘StopWatch’ by visiting www.stop-watch.org 
 
Many thanks in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

P E McCullagh 

Headteacher 

http://www.stop-watch.org/

